
Dear Legislator, 

 It is said by many that the parents of language minority or ELL parents want to see 

their kids tested.  Talk to the parents of ELL students independently.  They don't want their kids 

to be "guinea pigs" for SBAC.  Please vote no on Amendment 4.   

 

 Attentively, 

Scott 

--  

Scott McClain 

Spanish Interpreter 

Portland Public Schools 

503.841.9811 
 


